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Ref: Officeadmin/PL/SATS/KS2 SATs (Meeting) 

30th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers in Year 6, Base 4 and Base 5 
 

Revised - Year 6 SATs and Arthog Meeting 
 
We are writing to inform you of the updated times for the Year 6 SATs and Arthog meeting, which 
will take place on Thursday, 13th February. 
 
We are happy to let you know that we will be offering an additional meeting for parents and carers 
who are unable to attend the earlier sessions. 
 
The revised meeting times are as follows: 
• 2:00 pm in the school hall  
• 4:00 pm in Base 4 

 
We hope you will be able to join us at one of these meetings, where we will discuss the format of the 
Key Stage 2 SATs, scheduled from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2024. Following that, we 
will cover the arrangements for the Arthog visit. 
 
Please note, these meetings are for parents only, so your Year 6 child does not need to attend. 
 
Regrettably, due to staff commitments, we are unable to offer a crèche for either meeting. We kindly 
ask that you arrange alternative childcare if needed. 
 
For additional details about the SATs and Arthog meetings, please refer to the original letter sent on 
24th January. 
 
To confirm your attendance and indicate which meeting you will be joining, please complete the 
link provided by Monday, 10th February. If you have already filled out the form in response to the 
previous letter, we kindly ask that you complete it again, as we are now offering a new time. 
https://forms.office.com/e/reQgFz2mGt 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 13th February. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lynda Stolic 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/reQgFz2mGt

